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Major Reward Announced for February double homicide 

 
Through community financial support, Caddo Shreveport Crime Stoppers is offering a reward of up 

to $10,000 for the arrest of those responsible for the deaths of Carvarion Brown and Jaeden 

Williams.   

 

On February 26th, 2023, Shreveport Police officers were called to the 600 block of Rainbow Drive 

on reports of a shooting.  Responding officers located a crashed vehicle that had been struck by 

gunfire multiple times.   Officers found that the three occupants inside the vehicle had been struck by 

gunfire.  Two victims were transported to a local area hospital; the third was pronounced deceased 

on the scene by the Shreveport Fire Department.  

 

Detectives with the Shreveport Police Violent Crimes Unit and CSI responded to the crime scene 

and began their investigation.  While on scene detectives received notification that one of the victims 

transported had died.   The third victim recovered. 

 

Jaeden Williams and Carvarion Brown have been identified as the two men that lost their lives in 

this shooting.   

 

If you have information regarding this violent event, please contact Crime Stoppers at 318-673-7373, 

via the app P3TIPS, or website www.CSCrimestoppers.org.  Crime Stoppers is anonymous no 

matter how they are contacted.   In addition, Shreveport Police is available at 318-673-7300 #3 
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